Glenn & Vrege Murray
552 Brighton AVE
Portland ME 04102-2319

Tel 207-775-1110
August 25, 2016

City of Portland
Congress St

Portland Maine

To Whom It May Concern;

We have contracted with Ken Bartow of Ken the House Doctor to rebuild our exterior porch entry. He
will be contacting you shortly regarding any necessary building permits that may be needed to perform
this work. Please accept this letter as our authorization for you to speak with him on our behalf.

Respectfully,
/(.(Z%/m/w—- /(/(/L/L/L/Ld,

Glenn & Vrege Murray




